
 

 

 
 

INTER-AGENCY HEROIN AND OPIOID  
COORDINATING COUNCIL 

 
100 State Circle, Annapolis, MD - Governor’s Reception Room 

Tuesday, June 26, 2018 1 - 3 p.m. 
 
 

MEETING AGENDA 
  
1:00 – 1:05  Welcome 

Robert Neall, Secretary, Maryland Department of Health 
   Clay B. Stamp, Executive Director, Opioid Operational Command Center 
 
1:05 – 1:10   Presentation of Citations 
   Clay B. Stamp, Executive Director, Opioid Operational Command Center 
 
1:10 – 1:20  Advocate  

James C. Wentworth, Peer Recovery Specialist, MedStar Franklin Square 
 
1:20 - 1:30   Fatal Overdose Data Update   

Dr. Howard Haft, Deputy Secretary for Public Health Services, MDH 
 
1:30 - 1:50 Measuring Outcomes and Statewide Strategic Planning    
Christine Gentry, Chief of Planning, Opioid Operational Command Center 

1:50 - 2:00 Overview of HB922 Study & Information Sharing 
Sarah Hoyt, Opioid Response Program Manager, MDH 

 
2:00 – 2:45  Benchmarks  

● Workforce Development Initiatives 
Kelly M. Schulz, Secretary, DLLR 

● Community Wraparound Services in Washington County 
Charlie Summers, Emergency Manager, Washington County 
Earl Stoner, Health Officer, Washington County 
Sheriff Douglas W. Mullendore, Day Reporting Center 

● Helping Up Mission 
Jim Longenecker, Senior Philanthropy Officer, Helping Up Mission 

    Matt Brown, Workforce Development Manager, Helping Up Mission 
  

2:45 – 2:50  Public Service Announcements 
   Steven J. Schupak, Chief Operating Officer, Maryland Public Television 
 
2:50 – 3:00  Open Discussion, Questions, and Closing Remarks 

Robert Neall, Secretary, Maryland Department of Health 


